
 
 

 
Ms. Emily Style, Co-Director of the SEED program at Wellesley 
Centers for Women, will describe that program--Seeking Educational 
 Equity and Diversity-- during the May 4 meeting of the American 
Association of University Women to be held at Bedford Library's 
meeting room at 7:00 p.m.   
 
Since its beginning 30 years ago, SEED has been based at Wellesley's 
Center for Women, and early conversations with were centered 
 around the 1992 AAUW publication "How Schools Shortchange 
Girls." 
 
SEED is described as a "peer-led professional development program 
that promotes change through self-reflection and interpersonal 
dialogue and builds capacity for more equitable curriculum, 
campuses, and communities."   
 
With what SEED calls "new leaders' weeks, monthly seminars for 
participants  are held.  These participants are typically leaders from 
public and private schools, colleges, and communities.  Plan to come 
and hear about this unique program. 
 
The meeting is free and the public is welcome. 
 


